
April 2, 2003 
 
Minutes from Landscape Committee meeting 
 
Garry Sauner, Tom Smolinski, and Terry Zawacki attended. We are not sure which of the 
remaining members are willing to continue on the committee, so we discussed who 
should be recruited to serve. We will ask Pat Franklin and Lorraine Natsiaka if they are 
interested. 
 
Notes went out today to all of the households asking for priority landscape items. As soon 
as enough of these are submitted, the committee will meet to consider requests.  We also 
need to do a walk around the property to determine pressing needs that homeowners may 
not identify.   
 
Helga has already submitted a request for fixing her/the Stephenson’s front yard. We 
agree that this is a priority. Garry and Terry will look at the yard on Saturday to see if we 
can do some of the work ourselves on the planned bed. Terry will also ask Flores to give 
her an estimate on the work. 
 
The date for the next meeting will be set once we see what requests we receive.   
 
 
 
 


